
FARGO BOARD OF EDUCATION MEMO #92 - 2024-25 
  

April 8, 2025 
 

 
RE:   Award of Bid – Nutrition Services Cube Van 
 
FROM:            Kevin Heggeness, Facilities, Grounds & Distribution Manager 
        Jackie Gapp, Chief Financial Officer  
  Dr. Rupak Gandhi, Superintendent 
 
  
BOARD FOCUS: Action Required 

 
Sealed bids were received on March 27, 2025, for a cube van fitted with a powered liftgate for 
use within the Nutrition Services Department to deliver food, supplies, and dry goods district 
wide. The cube van will replace a 2016 cube van which no longer functions in its full capacity 
and will be sold at the spring fleet auction at Steffes Auctioneers. 
 
RDO Isuzu Truck of Fargo submitted the sole bid in the amount of $88,865.64, meets all 
specifications and requirements, and is recommended for award.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: Accept the bid from RDO Isuzu Truck in the amount of $88,865.64 
for the Nutrition Services Cube Van and issue a purchase order accordingly. 
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